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CARB staff is committed to working with U.S. EPA staff to provide any additional clarifying 
information needed. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Edie Chang, Deputy 
Executive Officer, at (916) 445-4383, or have your staff contact Michael Benjamin, Chief, Air 
Quality Planning and Science Division, at (916) 201-8968. 

Sincerely, 

rL�-v 
Executive Officer 




